
 

THE GRACE OF GIVING 
2024 Stewardship Campaign 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
Over the next several weeks, Big Canoe Chapel will be conducting its annual 
Stewardship campaign. 
 
Throughout the years you have revealed your love of Jesus Christ by enriching and 
saving lives, through ministries here at home, and around the world, all while supporting 
our Chapel needs – maintaining its mission as the heartbeat of the community. 
 
Please take all this into prayerful consideration during this pledge season, which is now 
underway.  The clients of the many organizations that Big Canoe Chapel supports are 
our friends and neighbors.  Jesus said, “…whatever you did for the least of these, you 
did for me.”  Matthew 25:40. 
 
We are asking everyone to dig a little deeper, give a little more and experience the “The 
Grace of Giving”.  The campaign kick-off by Dr. Tommy Green will begin on Sunday, 
October 1, and run through October 29. 
 
Stewardship is a disciple’s response to God’s gifts – it is His money.  “For where your 
treasure is, there your heart will be also.”  Matthew 6:21 

 

Enclosed is your Pledge Card, a postage paid envelope and a QR code, if you prefer to 

pledge on-line.  Please prayerfully consider your pledge and then drop off the card at the 

Chapel office, in the offering plate on Sunday, or mail it to the Chapel to the attention of 

Valerie Abner.  Dr. Green will be providing timely updates on our success. 

 

In Christ’s name, 

 

Board of Trustees     Interim Pastor 

 

Finance Committee     Stewardship Committee 
 

 

   “For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also.”  Matthew 6:21 


